
July 2014 Kids’ Place 

 

We currently have 485 children ages 2-12 registered with 68 tween/teens.  We offer programs every day 
with some days having 2 programs! To say we’re busy is an understatement.  Our Monday & Wednesday 
Science Clubs have been very well-received. In the words of one mother: “My son said science is boring 
at the beginning of your programs. Now he can’t wait for Wednesday.” That’s what we call successful 
programming!  

Due to the shortage of time this report will be the shortest one on record. We look forward to sharing 
lots of pictures and fun in our August report.  
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